
 

 
 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF CLOVERDALE 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of Cloverdale has cancelled 
its regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 2, 2021, at 6:30 P.M.  
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 2, 2021, at 6:30 P.M. the regular meeting 
will be conducted remotely via teleconference as indicated on the published agenda pursuant to the 
provisions of the Governor’s Executive Order N-29-20, which suspended certain requirements of the 
Brown Act.   
 
Dated:  January 26, 2021 
Irene Camacho-Werby, City Clerk 
  
 
 
 

 CERTIFICATION – Pursuant to Government Code § 54954.2, the agenda for this meeting was properly posted on or before 6:30 p.m.,  
 January 29, 2021. 

 


